Sent to all Members

September 23, 2024

Dear {%FName%},

This is a Rotary Minute provided by District 6220 Governor Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).

Please read at club meetings and post in newsletters and social media.

===========================================================

“This is a District 6220 Rotary Minute from Governor Roger Utnehmer.

Please consider for just a moment what your community would be like without Rotary.

Your community would not be enriched by the Rotary Youth Exchange students who have made the world smaller by coming to the United States and others accepting our students in return.

Many libraries would not have the books they do today. There would not be access for those with various abilities to canoe and kayak. Hiking trails would not promote health and fitness. Local lakes, streams and highways would be littered. Rest room facilities would not be available. Books would not be read to kindergarten students. Mobile meals would not be delivered, blood donated, or money raised for local projects.

Citizens would not have a link to the world provided by Rotary polio eradication efforts, peace scholars who study conflict resolution, to international service, and the good will and relationships created through Rotary Friendship Exchanges.

Members of your club are known as people of action, locally and internationally.

The world is better because 1.4 million Rotarians gather regularly at more than 40,000 clubs in over 220 countries.

Be proud. Carry on. Keep the bright light of Rotary shining on the service your membership provides in your community and throughout the world.

This has been a Rotary Minute.”


ROGER UTNEHMER
Rotary District 6220
District Governor 2024-25
(C) 920 495 9677
